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commentletters

From: William Conner <billco@surewest.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:47 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: 2/2/16 Board Meeting (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

To whom it may concern: 
 
It was recently brought to my attention that the SWRCB will be meeting shortly to vote on the possible 
extension of conservation regulations for customers of the various water districts in California. 
 
While I am well aware that the recent rain and snow does not constitute the end to our multi-year 
drought, I would nevertheless implore the board to at least consider monthly evaluations of the 
current water conditions throughout the spring of this year.   
 
The current level of water restrictions, if held throughout the summer, will exacerbate the already 
stressed landscape conditions that resulted from under watering all last summer.  If reasonable 
easing of the restrictions (based on real world conditions) are evaluated, the residents of the state 
could be saved millions of dollars in further damage to landscapes. 
 
I have personally implemented every recommendation for water system changes on my property, but 
these changes do not in and of themselves, result in the necessary 33% savings. 
 
While I believe we should always be vigilant in taking care of our precious water supple, I ask you to 
please be prudent in your decisions and consider the monetary impact to the residents of your state. 
 
Thank you for your overall efforts in managing this difficult situation. 
 
Regards, William Conner 
 
CC: San Juan Water District 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon
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